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Town Council Meetings 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town Council will be 
on the following dates at 8:00 am in Council Chambers.   
A reminder that all Council Meetings are open to the 
Public. 
Monday, May 14, 2018 
Monday, June 18, 2018 
 

 
TOWN OFFICE CLOSURE IN MAY 

 
The Town Office will be closed on Monday, May 21, 
2018 for Victoria Day.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

 
 

Open Air Fires in Town 
The only burning that is permitted in Town must be done 
in a non-combustible receptacle constructed of cement, 
brick or sheet metal with a minimum 18-gauge thickness 
and it must be covered with a heavy gauge screen with 
openings not to exceed 13 mm.  The only thing that can 
be burnt in the fire pit is seasoned wood or charcoal.  
Fires must be supervised, properly ventilated, and the 
smoke from the fire must not interfere with another 
person’s use and enjoyment of their property. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR PETS 
Resident’s are reminded that all dogs or cats must be 
licensed, and kept on a leash when not on their owner’s 
property. If a dog or cat defecates (poops) on any public 
or private property other than the property of the owner, 
the owner is responsible to immediately removal and 
disposal of the feces in a sanitary manner.  Pet owners 
must also remove animal feces from their own property 
in a prompt and sanitary manner. Thank you for your co-
operation. 

 
 
 
 

Anyone wanting to have the newsletter emailed to them 
contact the Town Office at blainelake@sasktel.net, or 
call 306-497-2531 to be added to our email list. 
 
 

 
 
 

FREE LANDFILL DAY 
 

Saturday, May 26, 2018 

10:00 am to 12:00 noon and 

1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

 

Each household in Blaine Lake is permitted 

to haul 1 half ton load of garbage to the 

landfill for FREE. There will be no 

exceptions to this date, 

Regular Landfill rates will apply to any 

amount of garbage over this. 
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SWIMMING LESSONS 

MARTIN’S LAKE REGIONAL PARK 

JULY 16-20/18 

Sponsored by the Blaine Lake Community Assoc. 

For more information call 306-497-2222 

 

 

Any non-profit organization that has a community 
event they would like included in the Town’s 
monthly newsletter or on the website should contact 
the Town office by not later than the 27th of the 
month.  We will try and include your event! 

 

 
MEET THE MAYOR 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 
2:00 – 4:00 

********************************** 
 

 
 
 

BLAINE LAKE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
Will have their Annual General Meeting on May 7, 

2018 at 7:30 p.m. at the Blaine Lake Library. 
Everyone is welcome to attend. As a Chamber they 
are looking for Directors to sit on the board. If you 
are interested in joining please attend the AGM or 

talk to anyone of the board members. 
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From the Mayor’s desk: 

 

Spring sure took it’s time coming this year but it 

went just as quickly. The drainage program that was 

done last year, seems to be working well. We may 

need to work on a few areas that we have identified, 

but all in all it was fine. The town workers will soon 

be installing the culverts or rubber bumpers to any 

of the residences that have gotten back to us, on 

how they want us to proceed. The cost of these 

solutions are the  

responsibility of each home owner as it pertains to 

them. Please let us know as soon as possible and 

you will be put on our list to install them. 

This year we hope to repair or replace the remaining 

hydrants and isolation valve before we attempt to 

resurface the center of the road ways.  Curb stops 

which are located off the road way will also be 

numbered, exercised, repaired or replaced as we can 

get to them. We can do only so many a year due to 

the cost.   

Now is the time of year that Council prepares its 

budget looking at all the item they identify as 

priorities for this year.  Things like roads, 
sidewalks, equipment replacement, water and sewer 

lines are considered. Our Town hall meetings have 

also helped us to identify some of your wishes. The 

next Town hall meeting will be in the fall so please 

have your ideas and suggestions ready. 

Two ideas from the last few Town hall meeting 

have been slowly starting to proceed.  The 

community committees that have recently been 

started are: 1. Seniors Housing requirements 2. 

After school, weekends, and summer holidays 

activities for our youth. We need a few more people 

who may want to sit on either committee or may 

just want to contribute in some way. Please call the 

Town office and we will gladly follow up with you.  

Don’t forget the Meet the Mayor Sessions I have 

every third Thursday of the month from 2:00 to 4:00 

pm. Your suggestions and ideas are always 

welcome. 

Mayor 

Al Sorenson 
 
 
 

 

 

 
PLEASE BE CAREFUL 

Everyone is out and about with the weather being 
so nice, whether they are on their bikes or out 

walking their pets.  
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BLAINE LAKE LIBRARY 

HOURS: 

Wednesdays-12:00-6:00 

Fridays – 1:00 – 5:00 

Saturdays – 12:00 – 4:00 

 

 

 

This plaque reads: 

CANADA 150 TOWN OF BLAINE LAKE  

To all residents of Blaine Lake for their 

Volunteerism, Community Service and 

Sacrafice for the good of others. Thank you 

so much to your community in recognizing 

the 150th Anniversary of Confederation. 
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